
Meet the team: 

 

Miss O’Brien    Miss McMahon 
Class Teacher    Learning Support Assistant  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

My name is Miss O’Brien and it is with great pleasure that I 

welcome you and your child to St Michael’s Nursery. This year 

Miss McMahon will assist within the Nursery.  

In our Nursery we aim to provide a caring, happy and 

stimulating environment for all children. We recognise the 

importance of staff, parents, carers and children working 

together in partnership to ensure the best possible start for the 

children.  

To follow your child’s learning please visit our twitter page, 

@NurserySTM1 and our page on the school website 

https://www.stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk. 

Our Nursery values all its children and we strive to help them 

build on their strengths and overcome their limitations. They 

pass through our Nursery just once and we aim to give them 

the best possible start in their learning journey.  

Our first topic this term is going to be ‘All About Me’. During 

this topic we will be discussing: 

 Ourselves 

 Face and bodies 

 Family 

https://www.stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/


 Emotions  

 Our Culture 

 Friendships 

The children must all wear the blue tracksuits, which are 

available to order from the office with the school badge on. A 

range of fleeces and coats are also available. No jewellery is 

allowed to be worn and we ask that children always bring a 

suitable coat for outdoor play, as we will play out in all 

weather!  

We will welcome parents and carers to come in and join us 

throughout the year for ‘Stay and Play’ and ‘Story time’ session, 

COVID restrictions permitting.  

Throughout the year we will also be running other sessions, and 

would welcome any suggestions from parents as to what sessions 

they would like us to run.  

Nursery times: 

AM session: 8:45am-11:45am 

Our P.E day is Wednesday. 

Homework and reading books will be given out on a Friday and 

must come back in on the following Wednesday. 

Please feel free to contact me with any concerns or ideas. I 

will be available at the end of Nursery sessions, if you wish to 

speak to me. Alternatively you can telephone or email school to 

arrange an appointment.  

I look forward to working in partnership with you during this 

coming year.  

Yours faithfully,  

Miss S. O’Brien 


